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Circular No. 7 of 2020  

  

From: Officer in Charge, Procurement Policy Office  

  

To: Head of Public Bodies  

  

Return of Emergency Procurement for period December 2018 to Date 

  

Further to Circular No. 3 of 2018, Directive No. 41 and Directive No. 44 issued by 

this Office, public bodies are required to submit a return of all procurement activities carried 

out under Emergency Procurement for period starting December 2018 to date. 

2.  Public bodies are requested to fill in the template “Return of Emergency 

Procurement” available on the website of the Policy Office (http://ppo.govmu.org).  For ease 

of reference, a sample sheet is attached.   

3. The return must be forwarded in excel format by email to the PPO Secretariat at: 

pposecretariat@govmu.org  within one week from the date of issue of this circular.  A hard 

copy of the said return should be submitted to this office. 

4. Nil return should also be submitted. 

  

Procurement Policy Office 

21 July 2020 

 
Note: When undertaking a procurement exercise, please make sure you are using the latest version of the 

appropriate Standard Bidding Document available on the website of the Procurement Policy Office 

(http://ppo.govmu.org) .  You may also consult on the site the updated version of the Public Procurement Act 

and the Regulations made thereunder, as well as circulars issued by the Office.  
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